
1st December 2017 

Our top tip for talking this week is: Give your child time – they might need more 

time than you think to answer questions or follow instructions, so give them an extra few 
seconds to do this. 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

 Weekly Newsletter  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week brought lots of excitement to EYFS. Reception went on their school trip to 

London zoo. The children had a fantastic day experiencing the ‘Living Nativity’, 

meeting Santa and even got a present from him. Nursery have been super busy all 

week creating Christmas wish lists, role playing the Christmas story, making ‘Magic 

Christmas Elf potions’ and even had a special visit from Fr. Pat. 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week: 

Monday 4th 
December 

 

Nursery Parent Reading mornings from 8:40am to 9am 

Reception Parent Reading afternoons from 2:40pm to 3pm. 
Reception and KS1 Advent assembly at 9:15am in the KS2 Hall – 
all parents are invited to attend. 

Wednesday 6th 
December   

PFA Santa visiting classes.  
Reception Nativity dress rehearsal – please ensure your child has 
their undergarments in school by Monday.  

Thursday 7th  Nursery trip to Jacksons Lane 
Friday 1st 
December 

No Stay and Play due to classes setting up for Christmas Fair.  
Christmas fair – pick up from 2:30pm.   
Mufti Day – children can wear their own clothes and bring a bottle. 

Stars of the week are:   

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Emanuela  Anya  Bethany Emile 

Mark making/Writing champions are:  

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Ryan-Jo Fryderyk Asuadoba Shayla 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Holland and the FS Team 


